
 

Downtown North Bay 
205 Main Street E North Bay, Ontario P1B 1B2 

705-472-8480 ext 233 or yourdowntownnorthbay@gmail.com 
 

 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

 
Committee Name: Beautification and Safety 
Report Date: February 19, 2020 
Prepared by: Kimberley James (ED) 
Attended: Jessie (Capitol Centre), Johnathan(Social Café), Katie, 

Rae, Barry, Kimberley (regrets – Michelle, Dayna, Nick) 
Reported by: Katie and Barry 
Type of Report  
 

X  Update 
X    Committee Actions 

Brief Statement of Committee area reporting: Safety, Beautification Updates, PAAC, Grants  
UPDATE: 
1. Safety –Budget Line $12,500 - working on initiatives with the Police with a bike patrol in the downtown. List of 
available store fronts were given out to the Police. No start date (May/Jun-Oct), this will depend on man power. Meeting 
with the Chief week of February 26-28th. Currently we won’t have any assistance from the Banks, as their programs are 
already in place.  Our security program will do 3 days cover for 6hrs from April – November. Looking to membership to 
add in $50/yr per member to help in our security program. 
 
2. AMO Grant –  
Bill Boards – we a have 4 billboards – look at new marketing company to design and get out. 
Holiday  
Holiday Décor – Need to know how many snowflakes need to be repaired and how many more do we want. Looking at 
the South side of Oak street at the street lamps 
Book Nook – changed to Little Library, and we will put on the signage for that, 9 Lives Design for decals for boxes 
Banners – looking at getting banners put up for the Spring 
 
3. PAAC Update - Public Art – we have a seat on the PAAC committee. Public Art piece of wrapping the Traffic Boxes 
(there are 11) Seymour Graphics gave a price of $700/box. Need to get another quote from Gateway and Price signs 

 
4. GRANTS- we applied for the TWEED Grant for a Mural Tour, and also for the RED Grant – Rural Economic 
Development for the beautification of the downtown. The Executive Director will be applying for the All State 
Foundation Grant for funds for our security program. 

Actions for Committee:  
~Barry to reach out to Sword Security for the 2020 Security Program 
~Barry to contact Rick at Gateway Signs regarding the Billboards. 
~Executive Director to get the date the Snowflakes are to come down, how many arms for the banners 
are missing or need replacing.  
~Executive Director to see how many light posts are on the water side of Oak Street.  

 
Next Meeting:                             March 18th, 2020, 8AM, Chamber Board Room 
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